
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COMCAST SPOTLIGHT INVITES MEMBERS TO BE THEIR GUEST AT THE BOARDWALK 

PLAZA 

Comcast Spotlight invites you to be their guest for lunch at the Boardwalk Plaza – tomorrow, Wednesday, 

April 9, 2014 at 11:30 AM – hear about marketing opportunities and all that Comcast Spotlight advertising 
has to offer.  No pre-registration required. 
 

APRIL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING – SPEAKER CHANGE – SENATOR COONS 

The Chamber has scheduled a joint General Membership/Green Force Meeting for Tuesday, April 22, 
2014 in celebration of Earth Day.  Due to Senator Carper’s schedule change, the guest speaker will be U.S. 
Senator Chris Coons.  Following remarks by Senator Coons, the Chamber’s Young Professionals Group will 
present the Clean the World initiative.  Clean the World is a non-profit organization that partners with 
hospitality businesses to collect, recycle and distribute lightly used soap, shampoo, and other hygiene 
products to communities worldwide including homeless shelters in the United States.  For more information 
or to get involved in the Clean the World program check out cleantheworld.org or call Clay Serman at 302-
236-7326.  The luncheon will begin at noon at Kings Creek Country Club in Rehoboth Beach.  The cost is 
$16 per person; the buffet will include chicken parmesan, sweet Italian sausage with peppers & onions, 
penne pasta with tomato basil sauce, Caesar salad, and a dessert assortment.  Seating at the meeting is 
limited, so reserve your spot now by contacting Joy at 302-227-6446 or joy@beach-fun.com. 
 
FREEE BUSINESS RESILIENCY CHECK UP PRESENTED BY THE SMALL BUSINESS 

ADMINISTRATION 

Wednesday, April 30 – 8:00-10:00 AM at the Virden Center, Lewes.  For more information, contact Carrie 
Townsend – ctownsen@udel.edu or call 302-856-1555. 
 

CHAMBER WEBSITE  - POST YOUR HELP WANTED AD 

Just a reminder to members – be sure to post your “Help Wanted” information on the Chamber website – go 
to beach-fun.com, click on Site Index, scroll to “Beach Jobs” and follow the prompts. 
 
GREEN FORCE 

If your business provides earth-friendly product or practices – we will list you along with fellow members 
on the Chamber website Green Force page – check it out at beach-fun.com/Site Index/Scroll to Green Force 
and click. 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have 
questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 
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